
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The California Department of Water Resources announces their intent to prepare an 
Environmental Impact Report (EIR) to evaluate the environmental effects of 

implementing alternative restoration plans for 1,166 acres of wetlands as part of the 
Dutch Slough Wetland Restoration Project in the western Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta 
in the City of Oakley. The EIR also will assess the potential environmental impacts of the 
proposed 55-acre City of Oakley community park, a pubic access plan for the wetlands, 
and possible restoration of an adjacent 100-acre Ironhouse Sanitary District property.   

 
A PUBLIC SCOPING HEARING TO SOLICIT PUBLIC INPUT ON THE SCOPE OF 

THE EIR 
 

will be held at 9:00 a.m. on 
Wednesday, April 5, 2006 

at the 
City of Oakley Community Annex 

204 2nd Street 
(on the corner of 2nd & Acme Streets, across from the Fire Station) 

Oakley, CA 94561 
For directions call: (925) 625-7000 

 
 

FOR QUESTIONS CONCERNING THE EIR  
CONTACT: 

 
Tom Hall 

California Department of Water Resources 
Delta Suisun Marsh Office 

P.O. Box 942836 
Sacramento, CA 94236-0001 

Phone: (916) 651-7005  
Fax: (916) 651-9678 
thall@water.ca.gov

 
 

FOR QUESTIONS CONCERNING THIS MEETING 
CONTACT: 

 
Sarah Beamish Puckett 

Natural Heritage Institute 
100 Pine Street, Suite 1550 
San Francisco, CA 94111 

Phone: (415) 693-3000 x113 
Fax: (415) 693-3178 
spuckett@n-h-i.org
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